
#HAPPENINGNOW: Region IV-A and IV-B State Universities and Colleges (SUCs) officials are convening 

today for the last day of the 𝐑𝐞𝐠𝐢𝐨𝐧𝐚𝐥 𝐅𝐮𝐭𝐮𝐫𝐞𝐬 𝐂𝐨𝐧𝐬𝐨𝐫𝐭𝐢𝐮𝐦 𝐖𝐨𝐫𝐤𝐬𝐡𝐨𝐩: 𝐇𝐢𝐠𝐡 𝐋𝐞𝐯𝐞𝐥 𝐀𝐧𝐭𝐢𝐜𝐢𝐩𝐚𝐭𝐨𝐫𝐲 

𝐋𝐞𝐚𝐝𝐞𝐫𝐬𝐡𝐢𝐩 𝐚𝐧𝐝 𝐆𝐨𝐯𝐞𝐫𝐧𝐚𝐧𝐜𝐞 𝐄𝐱𝐞𝐜𝐮𝐭𝐢𝐯𝐞 𝐂𝐨𝐮𝐫𝐬𝐞 at BatStateU-The NEU Pablo Borbon campus, 

December 15. 

This Regional Futures is initiated by the Senate Committee on Sustainable Development Goals, 

Innovation, and Futures Thinking. This aims to promote the significant role of futures thinking using the 

idea of foresight and transformative futures to address economic competitiveness and environmental 

protection in the local context. 

#FuturesThinking 
#LeadingInnovations 
#TransformingLives 
#BuildingTheNation 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


